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NOTICE: NJ IPI Equipment Shortage

November 25, 2020

Dear Business Partner,

We anticipate delays through the holiday season 
with our New Jersey IPI service due to capacity 
constraints with equipment and driver shortages.

We are monitoring the situation closely and doing 
everything in our power to limit disruptions.

Please contact your STG customer service agent 
with any further questions.

We thank you for your understanding and patience 
during this time.
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